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RE: Worldwide Telecommunications, inc.
Notice of Discontinuance of Services

Dear Mr. johnson:

Please accept this letter informing the Commission that Worldwide Telecommunications, Inc. is
voluntarily relinquishing its authority to provide telecommunications services within the state of
Washington and to cancel applicable tariffs effective December 31, 2018.

Aliso, included with this filing is a copy of the customer notice.

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3005 or
via email to swarren@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,
/s/Sharon R. Warren

Sharon R. Warren
Consultant

cc: Cheryl Lundy - WTI
tms: WAx1801
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November 19, 2018

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING YOUR WORLDWIDE TELECOMMUNICATIONS, INC. SERVICES

YOU MUST CHOOSE A NEW LONG DISTANCE TELEPHONE SERVICE PROVIDER!

Dear Valued WTI Customer:

Thank you for being a valued Worldwide Telecommunications, Inc (WTl) customer. This letter is to inform you that WTI
is changing its telephone services offerings and that effective on December 19 2018 WTI will no longer be providing its

current phone service in your community.

YOUR ACTION IS REQUIRED!

Because WT! will discontinue all Long Distance Services in your area as of December 19, 2018 you need to select a new
telephone service provider as soon as possible if you wish to assure continuity of service. You do have the option to
purchase Long Distance services from other service providers in your area.

Pending state and federal regulatory approval where applicable, Worldwide Telecommunications, Inc. will be
discontinuing the following services on or after December 19, 2018 in the following states: Washington, Missouri, Ohio,
Arkansas, Michigan, lowa and Virginia: Long Distance dialing and Toll Free Termination services.

The FCC will normally authorize this proposed discontinuance of service unless it is shown that customers would be
unable to receive service or a reasonable substitute from another carrier or that the public convenience and necessity is
otherwise adversely affected. If you wish to object, you should file your comments as soon as possible, but no later than
15 days after the Commission releases public notice of the proposed discontinuance. You may file them electronically
through the FCC’s Electronic Comment Filing System using the docket number established in the Commission’s public
notice for this proceeding, or you may address them to the Federal Communications Commission, Wireline Competition
Bureau, Competition Policy Division, Washington, DC 20554, and include in your comments a reference to the § 63.71
Application of Worldwide Telecommunications, Inc. Comments should include specific information about the impact of
this proposed discontinuance upon you or your company, including any inability to acquire reasonable substitute
service. Worldwide Telecommunications Customer Service can be reached at the toll-free number on your bill or V/TTY
at 711. Worldwide Telecommunications, Inc., 4505 Las Virgenes Road, Suite 115, Calabasas, CA. 91302.

If you do not switch your service to another provider before December 19, 2018 your service will be terminated and you
may not be able to make Long Distance Calls. Please take action NOW to avoid interruption in your service.
If you have any questions, please call WTI Customer Service at 877-967-7746.
Sincerely,
Worldwide Telecommunications, Inc.

4505 Las Virgenes Road Suite 115 ~ Calabasas, Ca. 91302
Ph 818-878-9457 ~ Fx 818-878-9871



